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31/03/2020

In the current COVID-19 times, the health of our colleagues, their families and you as our partner is an absolute priority for us as Ingenium Group. At the same
time we want to keep our organization running in a good and safe way, so that you as a customer / partner can continue to enjoy our sustainable services,
today, tomorrow and also after this difficult period for our economy. We will do everything in our power to continue to support you with our knowledge and
expertise during this special time. On Friday 3 April, Monday 6 April and Friday 10 April we exceptionally do not work. The other working days we will continue
to work for you as usual. We thank you for your understanding.

13/03/2020

Dear client, partner

The situation today is exceptional. Like many companies, we take the necessary measures to insure your, our employees' and the social health.

In the meantime, based on the latest developments regarding the Corona virus, we have decided to close our offices in Bruges, Ghent, Leuven and Antwerp
as of today 18/03/2020 and to let our employees work from home. 

We are doing our utmost to ensure the continuity of our services as much as possible. You can reach our employees directly via their email address, mobile
phone, Microsoft Teams, Skype or other digital channels. If this does not work, please send a message to info@ingenium.be, where we will be happy to help
you as soon as possible.

We strongly discourage non-urgent internal or external meetings or gatherings. We would also like to ask you to evaluate whether the physical presence of our
employees at (construction site) meetings is really necessary. If so, we would like to ask you to provide the necessary precautions. 

Exceptional times call for creative solutions that we would like to discuss with you in order to continue our services within the framework of your project today
and in the future.

At the same time, we would like to show our gratitude to all those who are helping today in an understanding, solidary and responsible manner, often with
exceptional commitment, to deal with this crisis.

If you have any further questions regarding this message, please contact us at info@ingenium.be .
We thank you for your understanding. Keep it healthy, and take care of yourself, your family, and all those dear to you.

ir. N. Vyncke
CEO Ingenium
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